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MEMORANDUM NO. 2020-154

TO:	 School District Superintendents
	 Special Education Directors
                        	 School Principals
	 CTE Teachers
	
FROM:	 Shelley Hamel, Chief Academic Officer

DATE:	 September 28, 2020

SUBJECT:	� DRIVE: Developing Rewarding Integrated Vocational 
Experiences: A Paraprofessional Training Group

REGISTRATION NOW OPEN FOR 
DRIVE TRAINING OCTOBER 12, 2020
The Wyoming Department of Education will host a Career and Technical 
Education Paraprofessional training session virtually via Zoom from 8 
a.m. – 3 p.m. on October 12, 2020. This training is funded by Perkins V, is 
conducted by Zenith Business Services, and includes a working lunch.

Registration is available here. The training will provide the training and tools 
needed by paraprofessionals and job coaches to develop work readiness 
skills, job development work with local employers, and job coaching with 
students as they begin to work in new positions in your community. 

The training is open to paraprofessionals who work with students in 
grades 8–12 and local employers. This training is free.  

PTSB CEU .5 credit is available. 

For more information, contact Ilaine Brown, Education Consultant, at  
307-777-3549 or ilaine.brown1@wyo.gov.

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/paraprofessional-training-drive-developing-rewarding-integrated-vocatio-tickets-122445657257
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